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I support this measure. I've lived here in the country since 1975 as a child. Back then 

we did not have worry about cougars. We could sleep outside at night. We did not 

worry about our livestock or pets being killed by cougars. Nowadays,  I don't dare go 

out to our barn at night unless I'm carrying my sidearm. I would like to go back to the 

days when it was much safer. Using the dogs would help keep the cougar population 

at a managable level. Thank you, Ken and Pam McGinley  


